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Barker Neighborhood Association
Lawrence, Kansas

October 1, 2004

Mayor Mike Rundle

Vice-Mayor Dennis “Boog” Highberger
Commissioner David M. Dunfield
Commissioner Sue Hack
Commissioner David Schauner

Re:  sculpture at 19" & Barker roundabout

The Barker Neighborhood Association met on Sept 30 and unanimously agreed to accept your
offer, made upon the recommendation of the Arts Commission, to install the sculpture, “The
"~ Mighty Steel Wedge”, in our roundabout.

And, on behalf of our association, I would like to thank Chuck Soules, Director of Public Works,
and Crystal Miles, Landscaping Supervisor, for attending our evening meeting. Chuck answered
technical traffic questions about the roundabout. Crystal brought landscape designs for the
roundabout and the traffic calming circle at 17" & New Hampshire. We requested two
modifications, which she worked into her designs.

We appreciate your offer and invite you to proceed with the plantings and installation of the
sculpture.

Regards,
Emily Wellman

Chair, Barker Neighborhood Association



